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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000906 
Date 21 February 2017 
 

Pharmacy Services in Wolverhampton in 2016 

 
Request: 
 
Q1  Has Wolverhampton Council had any discussions with the local pharmaceutical 

committee regarding the provision of health services by community pharmacies 
in your area in the last year? (January 1 – December 31) 

 (Please note, services may include but are not limited to smoking cessation, 
minor ailments, weight management, EHC, vascular risk checks, Chlamydia 
screening, vaccinations etc)  

 Yes 
 
Q2  Where such a discussion has been held, please could you give me the 

following details: 
 

a)  The date of the meeting 
 See below  
  
b)  A full list of the services discussed 
 See below 
 

30 March 
Missed dose – Recovery Near You  
Public Health contractor events 
Smoking and Champix Patient Group Direction  
 
5 May 
Healthy Living Pharmacy  
Needle Exchange Service & Frontier  
Training events for contractors 
Pharmacy One campaign 
 
24 May 
Falls prevention 
 
10 June 
Smoking contract 
Training  
12 week pathway change 
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21 June 
Engagement with Recovery Near You  
Contractor training and engagement events 
Healthy Living Pharmacy 
Sexual Health 
Flu 
One You 
 
23 June 
Healthy Lifestyles Service 
Changes 
 
25 August 
Informal meeting 
Smoking cessation & Nicotine Replacement Therapy supply services 
were discussed.  
 
14 September 
Local Pharmaceutical Committee & Public Health evening training event 
on Smokefree.  
 
28 September 
WV Active 
Succession plan for Ajit 
Affordable warmth 
Antibiotic awareness 
Pharmacy flu 
 
4 November 
Healthy Living Pharmacy mobilisation 
Diabetes meeting 
 
2 December 
Healthy Living Pharmacy Delivery plan 

 
c)  A full list of the attendees 
 
d)  A copy of the minutes of the meetings 
 

In respect of your above question, it has been established after careful 
consideration that the Council does not hold the above information. 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the 
above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, 
that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is 
entitled to be informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds 
information of the description specified in the request".  
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 I can advise you that this information would be held by Local 
Pharmaceutical Committee and would suggest you contact them direct. 

 


